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03/03/2020  20:57:152019/5157/P OBJ Chiara Menage We are residents of Conway street and our property is roughly opposite the proposed site of the air 

conditioning unit, across a narrow street.   We are concerned about the increase in background noise that it 

will produce, running 24/7 as per the report.

We have previously had cause to complain about the significant noise that is produced to the rear of our 

property in Bromley Place by the air conditioning units attached to the Marie Stopes building, various 

restaurant fans that back on to the area, and the underground trains that run under the house.  The 

background noise levels in the street are already high from these causes and from road traffic,  and we 

believe yet another persistent noise will be damaging to the well-being of our family and other residents.
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